Subject: RAPTOR & Gravitex -
temporary packaging change

We will be making a
temporary change to
the packaging of
RAPTOR and
Gravitex. Due to an

issue with one of our F =
suppliers, we’re unable
to obtain black plastic ~ e
bottles for the next few
months. Therefore, we
will be temporarily
switching to metal cans. These metal
cans are the same size and proportions
as the plastic bottles and are also fitted
with a screw thread that fits our Schutz
guns. Users will continue to mix and apply
the products in exactly the same way they
do currently. The metal cans also fit in the




